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April 3 – April 7
 
First Grade Parents,
 	
	Time is going to fly from here. We have a regular week this week, Holy Week next week, Easter Break the week after that, and then we come back the last week of April. What?!?!?!?!  So much to do, so little time!

	I kind of spaced on the Book Fair being this week. (Sorry!) I told the class that since some of them just got books ordered for them, their parents may not send in money to buy more books this week. They were okay with that. Mrs. Dennett has some items that are not available in flyers or online, though. There are a couple of special days this week associated with the Book Fair: 
· Tuesday is Neon Nickel Day – Students may wear neon shirts and socks to school with uniform pants or shorts. The cost to participate is one nickel,
· Friday is Muffins and Moms – The event begins at 7AM.

	We are presenting the Stations of the Cross this Friday. We will begin at 8:40 in the church. Please join us if you can. This is the last presentation by the school children this year.

	*** I know this is very last minute, but if you have any paper towel or toilet paper rolls that you could send in TOMORROW, that would be fantastic! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]	 Thank you to the Liszewski Family for providing snacks this week. The Fitterer Family will be providing snacks next week. 
	

 May God Bless You,
 Mrs. Stevason                
image1.wmf

